
 

 

 
Team Rushden - United we stand, divided we fall  

Dear Parent / Carer  

It was an absolute pleasure to welcome the students 

back after their half term break and I thoroughly enjoyed 

hearing about all of the things they got up during their 

week off.   

The assembly this week was led by representatives of 

the Royal British Legion ahead of Remembrance Day. Lynn Baker 

started the assembly by sharing the harrowing number of people that 

have lost their lives whilst serving in the armed forces over the past 150 

years. She then talked about Paul McKay, a soldier that served in the 

Falklands War as a helicopter pilot, and the impact that fighting in the 

war had on him. Unbeknown to the students, Paul McKay was sitting in 

the assembly and Lynn then handed over to him for him to share some 

exceedingly powerful and emotive stories of his time in the Royal Navy. 

It was a very moving assembly that encouraged students to reflect on 

the great work undertaken by the Royal British Legion in supporting war 

veterans and their families.   

With just one week to go until our Year 11 students undertake their 

mock examinations, they have been working hard in lessons to ensure 

that they are fully prepared to perform at their best. They should all 

have revision timetables and should be revising regularly and if you 

need any support with this, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Smith 

or your child’s form tutor. Many of you who attended the Year 11 launch 

evening in September would have seen the anonymised progress 

league table which will be updated following the mock 

examinations. We hope to see the significant majority of students 

improve their progress scores and move up the table. In addition, I want 

to remind you and students that eligibility to attend the prom is partly 

based on their progress score so they all need to ensure that they are 

doing everything they can to perform well in these examinations.   

Next Wednesday is the TENC open evening and so if your child is in 

Year 11 then please come along to the evening and see all that we can 

offer in terms of Key Stage 5 provision. The evening will include a 

presentation on all things TENC as well as an opportunity to see the 

wide range of subjects that we have on offer.   

Continues on the next page... 
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We currently have a vacancy on the governing body for a parent governor. If this is something 

you would like to be considered for we will be sharing details next week for how you can 

register your interest. Being on the governing body is a fantastic opportunity to make a 

positive contribution to the school’s continuing improvement journey.   

Finally, as we enter the colder months, I just wanted to remind you and ask for your support in 

ensuring that your child has an appropriate coat for school as hooded jumpers are not allowed 

around the school building. If you need any support with this, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr B Baines 

Principal 

Message From the Principal Continued... 

We now have a dedicated mobile phone contact number for Safeguarding. The Safeguarding 

phone has two purposes: 

1. It is for calling for Safeguarding advice, particularly outside of school hours. 

2. It is for students to be able to text report bullying or concerns.   

The mobile contact number is: 07428 441286 

You can also contact our safeguarding team on safeguarding@rushden-academy.net or by 

using the anonymous reporting button on the main page of our website. 

Safeguarding at Rushden Academy 

All the Social Action Squads met afterschool on Wednesday this week. 

It gave our new recruits time to meet, and find out which squads they 

are joining, and for everyone to get an overview of the projects 

planned for the term and the dates their squads will be out in the 

community.  

We will be visiting The Beeches Care Home and the Serve Day Centre 

in Rushden again this term, as well as doing some more work on our reflection garden in 

school. 

We also have an exciting project planned for the end of term… Watch this space! 

 

Rushden Academy SAS 

mailto:safeguarding@rushden-academy.net
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This is the term when Year 13 students are beginning 

to plan their post 18 pathways and applying to 

university. 

Each week we will give you an update on who has completed their application alongside any 

offers or interviews they have received. 

6th Form UCAS Update 

Name Date sent First Choice Course Offer/interview? 

Lucy 25.09.23 Imperial College, London Medicine  

Cody 03.10.23 University of Lincoln Law for Business  

Jay 9.10.23 Nottingham Trent University Primary Education  Conditional offer 

Ruby 12.10.23 Sheffield Hallam University Fine Art Conditional offer 

Andreea 16.10.23 De Montfort University, 

Leicester 

Pharmacy  Interview 

Jakub 19.10.13 University of Bath Maths & Physics  

Inappropriate content: Facts and statistics 

Learn more about keeping your child safe online here: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/inappropriate-content/ 

Online Safety Briefing 

 

56 % of 11-16 year olds have seen explicit material online   

 

One-third of British children 12-15 have encountered sexist, racist or 

discriminatory content   

 

One in ten children aged 8 -11 who go online said they had seen something 

nasty or worrying online   

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/inappropriate-content/
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

  1 2 3 4 5 

Make a list of 

new things 

you want to do 

this month 

Respond to a 

difficult 

situation in a 

different way 

Get outside 

and observe 

the changes in 

nature around 

you 

Sign up to join 

a new course, 

activity or 

online 

community 

Change your 

normal routine 

today and 

notice how 

you feel 

 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

Try out a new 

way of being 

physically 

active 

Be creative. 

Cook, draw, 

write, paint, 

make or 

inspire 

Plan a new 

activity or idea 

you want to try 

out this week 

When you feel 

you can’t do 

something, 

add the work 

“yet” 

Be curious. 

Learn about a 

new topic or 

inspiring idea 

Choose a 

different route 

and see what 

you notice on 

the way 

Find out 

something 

new about 

someone you 

care about 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

Do something 

playful 

outdoors—

walk, run, 

explore, relax 

Find a new 

way to help or 

support a 

cause you 

care about 

Build on new 

ideas by thing 

“Yes and what 

if…” 

Look at life 

through 

someone 

else’s eyes 

and see their 

perspective 

Try a new way 

to practice self

-care and be 

kind to 

yourself 

Connect with 

someone from 

a different 

generation 

Broaden your 

perspective: 

read a 

different 

paper, 

magazine or 

site 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

Make a meal 

using a recipe 

or ingredient 

you’ve not 

tried before 

Learn a new 

skill from a 

friend or share 

one of yours 

with them 

Find a new 

way to tell 

someone you 

appreciate 

them 

Set aside a 

regular time to 

pursue an 

activity you 

love 

Share with a 

friend 

something 

helpful you 

learned 

recently 

Use one of 

your strengths 

in a new or 

creative way 

Try out a 

different radio 

station or a 

new TV show 

27 28 29 30    

Join a friend 

doing their 

hobby and 

find out why 

they love it 

Discover your 

artistic side. 

Design a 

friendly 

greeting card 

Enjoy new 

music today. 

Play, sing, 

dance or listen 

Look for new 

reasons to be 

hopeful, even 

in tough times 

   

Have a look at Action for Happiness’ calendar for November. Will you try any of the ideas? 

New Ways November 
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Year 8 have a murder to solve!  

Using their detective skills and problem 

solving, Miss Webb’s maths group have had 

to find out, using clues and strategies, who 

killed Lord Mortimer at Castle Pentagon.  

Working as detectives, the group put their 

maths skills to practice. They had to work out 

what time the murder happened, then, used 

speed, distance and time to work out if the 

suspects could get to the castle in time. They 

then had present their findings as a team.  

Miss Webb was impressed by all of her class 

who worked fantastically in the challenge to 

find the evidence to prove if it was; the 

Macabre Family, James Dunnit, Charlotte 

Deadworthy, Mr and Mrs Bloodshed or 

Malcolm Strange.  

Great work and brilliant maths in practice. 

Murder Detectives in the Maths Department 



 

 7 7 

The Maths Department would like to congratulate our 

Year 12 and 13 Further Maths students for participating 

in the Senior UK Maths Challenge. This is a national 

competition that took place on the 3rd of October.   

We had one gold award winner in Year 13 Samuel who has qualified for the next round and 

will take part in the Senior Kangaroo Challenge later this month. Year 13 also had one silver 

award winner Jakub and two bronze award winners Ronan and Freddie.   

In Year 12 Elliece and Mihai attained the silver award. Our bronze award winners in Year 12 

were Oliver and Isobel .   

We would like to wish Samuel the best of luck with the next round.   

We are extremely proud of our senior mathematicians!  

Senior Maths Challenge 
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This week, our students have been turning 

their hand at a bit of baking, making Rock 

Cakes.  

So far we haven't had a single burnt 

cake.  Whether any made it home may be 

debatable as around every corner there 

appeared another student tucking into a 

tupperware box of warm cake.  

 

 

 

 

KS4 Cook My Dinner Club 

KS4 'Cook My Dinner Club' started on Thursday after school. We had a successful batch of 

bolognese from our aspiring chefs to take home and feed their families.  

Each week a new recipe will be advertised for any year 10 or year 11 students to have the 

opportunity to use the food room under instruction from Mr Brainwood. It is limited to 12 

people on a first come first served basis using the sign up sheet in CA7 from first thing on 

Monday morning.  

Next week will be a version of fudge brownies. Recipe and ingredients to bring in will be 

provided at the sign up.  

This Week in Food Technology 



 

 

For any students that are interested in taking up instrument lessons this term - 

please get in touch with Mrs Ede! We currently offer string, piano, guitar, drum and 

singing lessons but if you are interested in other instrument please let us know and 

we will try and source the provision! 

j.ede@rushden-academy.net 

9 9 

Drama: 

Year 9 have been continuing their exploration of the play DNA this week. They are beginning 

to use all of the skills they have learnt in term 1 and apply these to performance. In 

preparation for PR1, the year 9s will direct their own extracts of the script and demonstrate 

everything they have been learning.  

 

Dance: 

This term Year 7 students are broadening their knowledge and understanding of dance styles 

and will be ‘Dancing Through The Decades’. Each lesson they will explore movements 

including 1920’s Charleston, 1950’s Rock n Roll, 1970’s disco and more.  

 

Music: 

It’s been a great start to the new term in music, with the year 7’s beginning to work on their 

Djembe drumming skills. Year 8 have started to delve into the world of film music and are 

working towards their own film music designs, for different genres of blockbuster films.  

 

High School Musical Junior: 

Our cast have been working really hard on getting the final number of the shows 

choreography perfect. “We’re All In This Together” is such an iconic musical number and all 

the students were raring to go to get the choreography down. The cast will be looking at this 

dance every week to make sure that it is the best it can be, and to also make sure we start as 

a company and collectively.  

The crew have begun looking at set and props for the show as well and the meeting was 

successful in identifying what the show will need. Costumes have also been considered this 

week and the costume list has started to be compiled. 

Go Wildcats! 

Performing Arts Update 

mailto:j.ede@rushden-academy.net
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Shrek The Musical 

On Wednesday 18th October we took 93 

KS3 students to the Curve Theatre in 

Leicester to see a performance of Shrek 

The Musical.  

The students absolutely loved the 

performance, and for many this was their 

first time at the theatre.  

The cast and crew did outstanding and 

there was even an opportunity to see some 

backstage areas and some set pieces up 

close!  

We cannot wait for our next theatre visit.  

Performing Arts Update 
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Performing Arts Update 
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Every time a student wins Star of the Week their name is added to a prize draw at the end of 

every half term. The prizes are: 

 1x £15 amazon gift voucher 

 2x £10 amazon gift vouchers 

 3x £5 amazon gift vouchers 

 5x Reward Room Access Passes per year group! 

 

The Rules… 

 Only one voucher per student.  

 The winners will be drawn on a random number generator. Each Star of the week is 

allocated a number prior to the draw.  

 Winners will be emailed to let you know when you can collect your vouchers after half 

term. 

 The vouchers have been drawn by the Pastoral Team  

The draw starts with the £5 vouchers first, followed by the £10 vouchers and then lastly the 

£15 voucher. This order is to increases the chance of those who have more entries winning 

the higher voucher. Should you be chosen more than once then you will be awarded the 

higher value voucher and the voucher that becomes invalid will be redrawn. 

GOOD LUCK! 

Star of the Week Prize Draw 

13 13 



 

 

Star of the Week Prize Draw 

14 14 



 

 

 

 

Well Done to Everyone! 

 

The prize draw resets each half term! 

 

Will you be in with a chance of winning next half terms vouchers/reward room passes?  

 

Make sure you: 

- Contribute to lessons 

- Try your hardest 

- Showcase our values 

 

Then who knows, it might be YOU!  

Star of the Week Prize Draw 

15 15 



 

 16 16 
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Year 11 Mock Timetable - November 2023 
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January TENC BTEC Exam Timetable 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 

21 21 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 

22 22 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 

23 23 
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Go4Schools is the online system that Rushden Academy uses to track student attendance, 

student progress and student behaviour.  

Students and parents can access this at home to keep up to date, by checking timetables and 

behaviour events. Student progress reports will be published through Go4Schools 3 times a 

year.  

Please follow the instructions below to access Go4Schools. 

Student access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools student access page (on the top right of the Go4Schools home 

page) 

 Type in your school email address in the first time user box (your computer login in 

followed by @Rushden-academy.net) 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

 

Parental access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools parent access page 

 Enter your email address (the one Rushden Academy contacts you on) in the first time 

user box 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

If you haven’t received an email in 5 minutes, please double check you have your email typed 

in correctly and ask them to send the password again. If you have any problems accessing 

Go4Schools do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

 

You also have access to the Go4Schools app that can be downloaded from the Apple Store or 

Google Play. 

Mr P Bocking 

Assistant Principal 

How to Access Go4Schools 



 

 

Are You Eligible for Free School Meals? 

If you are in receipt of any of the following, your child may be eligible for free school meals. 

 Income Support 

 Income based Job Seekers Allowance 

 Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit, with no element of Working Tax Credit, and a household income below 
£16,190 (as assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) 

 Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

 Universal Credit - income dependant 

You can check your eligibility and apply for free school meals through Northampton County 
Council by clicking here. 
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Rushden Academy has a proven track 

record in successfully supporting trainee 

teachers on programmes leading to QTS. 

Many of our staff, past and present, have 

been trained at the school and an even 

larger number have completed main 

placements and second placements here 

before securing teaching jobs elsewhere. 

As a school with a strong and successful 

record for training new teachers to the profession, Rushden Academy works closely with 

School Centered Initial Teacher Training (SCITT) providers to provide fully supported and 

mentored school placements on a variety of routes. 

If you are interested in a new career or are looking for more information about routes into 

teaching, then please contact Gail Brainwood, Assistant Principal on 01933 350391 or by 

email: g.brainwood@Rushden-academy.net  

Are you looking for a career change? Are you interested in 
training to teach? 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals___NNC
mailto:g.brainwood@rushden-academy.net
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